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TICKETS

•	 2024 guest tickets will be electronic. 

•	 Each graduate is guaranteed up to six 
guest tickets and may request more.

•	 Before June 1, 2024, students will 
receive an email with a PDF of their 
first batch of up to 6 tickets and any 
additionally requested tickets as 
available.

•	  Tickets requested after June 1 will be 
sent out as requested and available.

•	 Lost tickets can be replaced by  
guests at will call on June 15.

•	 Print PDF tickets or present 
screenshot tickets June 15  
at Commencement.

•	 Questions? Email  
commencement@tacomacc.edu

ACCESSIBILITY

•	 ADA seating

•	 ASL interpreters

•	 The event will be live-captioned. 

•	 You can watch/listen to the ceremony 
via our livestream at tacomacc.edu.

IMPORTANT DETAILS

•	 No bullhorns or airhorns or other 
noisemakers are allowed in the 
gymnasium.  

•	 Please check in strollers and other 
large items.

•	 No outside food or drinks are 
allowed.

•	 Please leave balloons in the car.  
They are not allowed in the gym.

PARKING

•	There will be plenty of free parking. 
The closest lots are K and L. I lot will 
be available for overflow parking.

•	Plenty of ADA parking spots also will 
be available.

•	ENTER campus through the South 
12th Street or the TACID South 19th 
Street entrances. Follow the signs!

•	X  road blocked

OVERFLOW PARKING


